
 
 

VOLUNTEER with HMI 
Building Hope 
 
The Blue House was established and is sustained by 
volunteers*...talented, hard-working and incredibly 
generous volunteers!  Please consider becoming one. 

 
Please return this form, and then let’s talk about matching your skills to HMI’s needs.  

Thank you! 
 
Name_________________________________________________________________________ 
Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Phones ________________________________ Email__________________________________ 
 
These are some “typical” volunteer activities.   Please indicate any and all areas of interest:  
____Technical or clerical tasks (mailings, phone calls, database)  
____HMI Representative (outreach activities, networking, writing thank yous) 
____Making crafts (Boutique sales) 
____Cooking, baking 
____Writing (grants, press releases, newsletter articles, policies) 
____Managing (events, volunteers, fund raising, outreach) 
____Committee work (chairing or being on a committee, researching) 
____Fund Raising (planning, soliciting donors, selling tickets, bookkeeping) 
____Board of Directors membership 
 
Use the space below (and on back) to tell us how you would like to help, including special skills, 
interests, education or experience.  Mention if you have access to resources such as equipment, 
space, memberships (church, civic group, family), materials ...lots of possibilities. 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please tell us your age/occupation category (grade school/student...adult/sales): 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please feel free to make any other comments or suggestions that might be helpful to HMI:  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Send to:  HMI, St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church, 2136 Carter Avenue, St. Paul, MN  55108 
For questions or more information, call Karen Lilley (651-644-3927). Thank you!  
 
* Our only paid staff is at the Blue House in Kazo, Uganda.  


